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March 30, 2022 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council  202200821 

From: John P. Curp, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – General Fund Transfer for Police Cameras in the 

Pendleton Neighborhood 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned: 

AUTHORIZING the transfer and appropriation of the sum of $6,630 

from the unappropriated surplus of the General Fund to Cincinnati 

Police Department non-personnel operating budget account no. 

050x227x7300 for the purpose of providing resources for the installation 

of police cameras in the Pendleton neighborhood.  

 

Approval of this Ordinance authorizes the transfer and appropriation of the sum of 

$6,630 from the unappropriated surplus of the General Fund to the Cincinnati Police 

Department (CPD) operating budget for the purpose of providing resources for the 

installation of police cameras in the Pendleton neighborhood. 

 

The Department of Community and Economic Development (DCED) entered into a 

contractual agreement with the Pendleton Neighborhood Council for an amount of 

$7,987 for the purpose of providing resources for neighborhood support. The 

Pendleton Neighborhood Council was unable to complete the proposed project, and in 

March 2022, returned an amount of $6,630 in unused resources. The resources were 

then returned to the General Fund unappropriated surplus. At the request of the 

Pendleton Neighborhood Council, $6,630 will be transferred and appropriated to the 

CPD for the installation and operation of police cameras in the Pendleton 

neighborhood. 

 

The purchase of these police cameras is in accordance with the “Sustain” goal to 

“[m]anage our financial resources” as described on page 199 of Plan Cincinnati (2012), 

and the “Collaborate” goal to “[w]ork in synergy with the Cincinnati Community,” as 

described on page 209 of Plan Cincinnati (2012). 
 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

 

cc: Andrew M. Dudas, Budget Director 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 
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